The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, March 18, 2014 in the Cape Elizabeth High School Library & Learning Commons. The meeting began at 6:30 pm and was videotaped.

\boxtimes	John Christie	\boxtimes	David Hillman	\boxtimes	Susana Measelle Hubbs	\boxtimes	Mich Mooi		\boxtimes	Joanna Morrissey**	\boxtimes	Elizabeth Scifres	\boxtimes	M. Kate Williams-Hewit
					Sierra Bates		Tim Har		rtel		-			

WORKSHOP MINUTES

Superintendent's 2014-2015 Budget discussion -

Pond Cove, Middle and High schools; staffing and benefits; Athletics; Technology; staff and student support

~ Opportunity for public comment ~

Board finance committee chair, Michael Moore, opened the meeting to members of the public wishing to speak.

Speaking to class size:

Daryl & Max Hemeon (Woodcrest Rd)

Kimberly Carr (Rock Crest Dr)

Diana Tighe (Peppergrass Rd)

Laura Libby (Shore Rd)

Rachel Reeves (Beach Bluff Ter)

Heather Altenburg (Olde Colony Ln)

Angela Liess (Hunt's Point Dr)

Ann Leonardi (Fowler Rd)

Jennifer McVeigh (Brentwood Rd)

Chris Hall (Trundy Rd)

Christopher Quinn (Ocean View Rd)

David Bischoff (Olde Fort Rd)

Emily Garvin (Oakhurst Rd)

Pond Cove, Middle and High school budgets, and staffing and benefits were reviewed.

Due to the late hour, athletics, technology, and staff and student support were held for the March 25th meeting.

Adjourned	10:15 p.m.
-----------	------------

Respectfully submitted,

Meredith Nadeau Superintendent of Schools